
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Ryan Health’s school-based health center (SBHC) on your campus is now offering the 
Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine to students age 5-11 at our SBHCs. Vaccines are available to students 
every school day during the SBHC hours of operation (8:00am – 3:30pm). 

The CDC recommends everyone ages 5 and older get a COVID-19 vaccine to help protect 
against COVID-19. We are excited to offer the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine to all students, both 
enrolled and not enrolled in the School-Based Health Center. To schedule an appointment, please 
email us at school@ryanhealth.org or call us directly at 212-666-2261. 

If your child is not yet registered with the SBHC, we invite you to take this opportunity to 
download and complete our fillable PDF consent form (attached to this email). Once completed, 
please send this form to us at school@ryanhealth.org. We are able to perform complete physicals, 
provide vaccine updates, treat illnesses, provide mental health services, and provide prescription 
refills from our SBHCs. Please note that we do not replace your child’s primary care provider, and 
there is no out-of-pocket cost for the services provided at the SBHC. For more information and 
regular updates, please visit our website at ryanhealth.org/services/SBHC. 

Sincerely, 

Your Ryan Health SBHC Staff 
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